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Unknown Suspect Wanted for Theft and Identity Theft
Up to $1,000 Reward Offered

September 14, 2017

San Diego County Crime Stoppers along with investigators from the San Diego
County Sheriff’s Department’s Poway Station are asking for the public’s help in
identifying and locating an unknown female suspect wanted in connection with
thefts and identity theft.

On July 28, 2017, at about 1:45 p.m., an unknown female, along with two young
boys, entered the Home Goods store located at 13644 Poway Road in the City of
Poway. The female retrieved miscellaneous bedding supplies from a store shelf and
proceeded straight to the store's return desk where she received $110.95 in store
credit. During the transaction, the female suspect provided a California driver
license (CDL) belonging to another woman. That woman had reported her CDL
stolen in January 2017. After receiving store credit for the items, the female suspect
and the two boys left the store.

Since June 2017, the same female suspect has gone to different Home Goods stores
in the San Diego area and exchanged over $4,000 in stolen merchandise for gift
cards. She has used the same stolen California driver license during each
transaction.

Suspect Description: The female suspect is described as a White female and was
last seen wearing a red/burgundy tank top, shorts and sandals. She was
accompanied by two young boys.

***A photo of the suspect can be found on page 2 of this release. ***

Anyone with information on the identity or location of the suspect is asked to call
the Sheriff’s Poway Station at (858) 513-2800 or the Crime Stoppers anonymous tip
line at (888) 580-8477. Crime Stoppers is offering up to a $1,000 reward to anyone
with information that leads to an arrest in this case. Information on how to send
anonymous emails and mobile app tips can be found on our website

www.sdcrimestoppers.org.

* Maediainquiries about this case can be directed to Detective Michael Lozano
at

(858) 513-2850 or email at Michael.Lozano@sdsheriff.org .

* Maedia inquiries about Crime Stoppers can be directed to Deputy Adriana
Uribe at (619) 531-1547 or email at adriana.uribe@sdsheriff.org or Officer
Mark Herring at (619) 531-1500 or email at msherring@pd.sandiego.gov .
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